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Magellan will Host a BIPOC Mental Health 
and Relationships Webinar on July 26  

July is Black, Indigenous and People of Color (BIPOC) Mental Health Awareness Month. Magellan 

Healthcare is committed to increasing awareness about BIPOC mental health, wellbeing, and the 

importance of recognizing and addressing concerns. At MagellanHealthcare.com/BIPOC-MH, you will 

find resources to learn from and share with colleagues, friends, and family members.  

On July 26 from 2:00–3:00 p.m., Magellan will host a webinar, “BIPOC Mental Health and 

Relationships,” that is free and open to all. This webinar will highlight BIPOC mental health and its 

impacts on relationships, including strategies to understand traumas and triggers, and set healthy 

boundaries. To learn more about the webinar and presenters, and to register, please visit here. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  
 

 

https://www.magellanhealthcare.com/BIPOC-MH
https://www.magellanhealthcare.com/event/bipoc-mental-health-and-relationships/

